
  

Did you know that there are currently 74 sections of IB and AP classes at Chandler High School? Did 
you know that in May 2013, 400 CHS students took at least one AP exam?  Click here to check out 
more great statistics regarding our Advanced Placement/International Baccalaureate programs.  

 
Each school year, the Chandler Education Foundation (CEF) asks staff, students, parents and the 
Chandler school community to participate in its 100% Awareness Campaign as a way of supporting 
our schools and community. Your generous contribution helps ensure that creative and innovative 
programs continue in Chandler Schools.  
 
The Chandler Education Foundation is running its 100% Awareness campaign through August 23. 
Thanks to the generous support from CUSD employees and families, CEF was able to award $42,000 
in grants to brand-new teachers, classrooms and school-wide grants during the 2012-2013 school 
year.  To learn more please visit: www.ChandlerEDFoundation.org. 

 
 

 

Juniors will take the ASVAB on Wednesday, August 21, 2013.  Seniors interested in taking the test 

need to sign up in the Career Center ASAP.  The ASVAB is offered as part of the ASVAB Career 

Exploration Program. The program provides tools to help students learn more about career 

exploration and planning. 

The PSAT/NMSQT will be administered at Chandler High School on Saturday, October 19 from                       

7:30 a.m. – 11 a.m. Students are encouraged to take the test for the first time during their sophomore 

year.  Juniors should take the PSAT to qualify for scholarships, including the prestigious National 

Merit Scholarship.  Students should report to the CHS Bookstore to register. The fee is $20.     

Benefits of taking the Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test include:  

 Provides preparation for the SAT 

http://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/1133/May%202013%20AP%20Statistics.pdf


 Allows students the opportunity to enter competitions for scholarships 
 Helps students begin college and career planning 
 Helps assess academic skills necessary for college-level work 

August 15, 2013 marked the day of the annual Chandler High School Club Fair. On this day, students 
explored the many wonderful clubs available at Chandler High School. The picture of Shivani 
Madhav, Lauren Scott, and Emma Burton from the Photography Club is a prime example of the many 
clubs that set up posters and banners all along the court yard to encourage students to get involved 
in their school. This was a great opportunity for all students to discover the clubs that are on campus 
and to become a part of them. 

Progress Reports will be distributed to students next Monday, August 26, during first hour.   

Of course, parents can access information about their students’ grades, attendance and important 
information about their classes through the Infinite Campus online system.                                                                    
How to access on line:                                                                                                                                                             
Go to the Chandler Unified School District homepage: http://www.cusd80.com                                                               
• Click on the Parents & Students Tab                                                                                                                                                        
• Choose Student Portal-Online Grades                                                                                                                                                                               
• Click on the Infinite Campus Portal icon OR use this friendly URL:              
http://www.cusd80.com/studentportal. 

CHS underclassmen had their yearbook pictures taken on August 13, 2013. If a student happened to 

have missed that day, we encourage him/her to have a picture taken during the morning of 

September 9th, CHS Picture Retake Day.  Please see Mr. Hinton in the Media Center if you have 

questions. 



Buy a yearbook now and pay only $45.00.  The price will  to $75.00 in October.  Purchase it 

now in the CHS Bookstore or online at jostensyearbook.com.                                                                                              

                                                         

 

Subject Area(s) Location Days/Time 

All The Learning Center (CHS 
Media Center) 

Tues and Thurs/ 2:15-3:30 

Math- Algebra 1 and Geometry Rm. 421 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Math- Honors Geometry Rm. 403 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Math- Algebra 2 Rm. 422 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Math- Honors Algebra 2 Rm. 410 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Math- Year 4 Rm. 420 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Math- Pre-Calc and higher Rm. 423 Tues and Wed/ 2:30-3:15 

Science Rm. 603 Tues and Thurs/ 2:15- 3:30 

Writing CHS Media Center Tues and Thurs/ 2:30-3:30 

 
CHS runs a Late Bus at 4 p.m. Monday through Thursday for students attending tutoring. Students 
must have a pass from their teacher or tutor in order to ride the bus.  The pick-up location is behind 
the Chandler Center for the Arts (CCA). 

CHS students interested in attending the following college visits may sign up in the Career Center: 

 Arizona State University- Monday, August 26 @ 9:30 a.m. 

 Northern Arizona University- Tuesday, August 27 @ 9:30 a.m. 

 University of Alabama- Wednesday, August 28 @ 8:00 a.m. 

 University of Arizona- Friday, August 30 @ 9:30 a.m. 

 NYU (New York University)- Wednesday, September 11 @ 8:30 a.m. 

 Duke University-Tuesday, September 24 @ 8 a.m. 

 Cal State University- Long Beach- Tuesday, September 24 @ 8 a.m. 



 The Honors College at U of A- Wednesday, September 25 @ 10:30 a.m. 

 Vanderbilt University- Thursday, September 26 @ 10 a.m. 

 University of Washington- Wednesday, October 16 @ 8:30 a.m. 


